



Feb. 10, 2020

Mary Ann Kasper and members of Socially Responsible Sweatshop

Dear friends,

It is with deep gratitude that we express our thanks for your very generous donation to the Kent Social Services capital campaign. Your donation will be used to help with the installation of a new exterior freezer and cooler. This project will enable us to accept larger donations of perishable food and will also free up space in our kitchen area. With the increase in kitchen space, we are hoping to lease our kitchen to local home food producers who are in need of a commercial kitchen in order to expand the venues where they can sell their food. The leasing of this space will benefit the home food producer and will generate a small amount of income for KSS, which will help to sustain our food services.

Your donation is particularly meaningful because we know that It comes from the hearts of volunteers. We have great respect for the members of SRS. We recognize that all of you donate a considerable time to saving materials from landfills, creating amazing products, and raising money to help reduce local hunger. You obviously care for the welfare of our community and its most financially vulnerable residents.

Your generosity is helping us to sustain our vital mission to reduce hunger and enhance the lives of our less fortunate neighbors. Thank you!

With gratitude,

Marquice Seward,

Program Manager

Christie Anderson,

Community Outreach Manager

Donation: \$10,000.00

Check #: 104

Date: Jan 8, 2020

A program of Family & Community Services, Inc.



Advisory Board

Christie Anderson Community Outreach Manager

Bert Bellinson

Jeff Bentley

Christine Bhargava

Alfreda Brown

Michael Bruder

Mary Lynne Bush

Muriel Edwards

Mark Frisone Executive Director

Mike Hardy

Michelle Hartman

Alice Hurd Board Chair

Vivien Ives

Jennifer Kulics

Julie Morris Secretary

Jackie Parsons

Kathy Scott

Brian Sessions

Marilyn Sessions

Marquice Seward Program Manager

Ted Welser

Lori Wemhoff Vice Chair

Tom Wilke